
Peek at the Week 
Nursery—29th September 2023 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been talking about how to make sure 
our nursery is a happy place for everyone to 
learn in. This week we have been focusing on 
caring for our  friends by using our ‘kind 
hands’. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been practising understanding  

instructions that have two parts, such as “get 
your coat and wait by the door please”. Can 
you help your child to listen to instructions at 
home; using their name first will help them. 

Physical Development 

After the change in weather 
this week, we have been 
practising to put on our 
coats by ourselves. Please 
encourage your children to 
do their own zips and fas-
tenings up. 

Reception Open Day 

Monday 16th October 
3:45pm—4:30pm 
If you have a child due to start the Reception class 
in September 2024, please come and visit Priory 
Reception classes after school from 3:45pm to 
4:30pm.  Thank you. 

Musa and Brayden have been 
very creative this week. They 
independently made flags for 
the sand castles they had 
built. 

 

 

 

Rohan and Noah have 
been experimenting with 
our giant wheels, seeing 
if they can roll them up 
as well as down our 
nursery hill. 

 Child of the week:  Tallulah for quickly settling into the new routines of nursery 
and clearly enjoying every moment of her time in class. 

Nursery rhyme of the week:  Incey, Wincey, Spider climbed up the water spout. 

Please share this video with your child and encourage them to sing along.    https://youtu.be/a2kZFI7Upbo  

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

https://youtu.be/a2kZFI7Upbo

